Dear Parents

A quick reminder that tomorrow children can come to school dressed in their National Dress, as we celebrate Black History.  Please remember that Manchester United or Arsenal football tops etc. are not part of a child’s heritage. All children are welcome to represent their culture and heritage but it is not compulsory. 

Please send in any food you wish to share to the school office in the morning and we look forward to seeing you all at 1.30pm for a learning walk around the school and then at 2.30pm to share the delicious foods together.

Thank you for your continued support

Sarah Griffin

Head Teacher
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